
 

 

South Dock Marina Boatyard Proposal 

Consultation Notice 

The 11,000 new council homes commitment 

We have ambitious plans to provide 11,000 new council homes by 2043, with the first 

1,500 by 2018. 

These homes will be provided through a combination of development on our existing 

estates, buying some directly from developers and developing land that we own through 

the regeneration partnership. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The timetable for the evening is as follows: 

 5.30pm to 7pm  Drop in exhibition of the new proposals 

 7pm to 8.30pm   Presentation and Q & A session with Adam Khan Architects 

and Cllr Mark Williams, the Cabinet Member for Regeneration 

and New Homes 

The proposals will also be made available online at http://tinyurl.com/SDockMarina 

In order to manage numbers please register your interest in attending the presentation 

by contacting John Kelly on john.kelly@southwark.gov.uk or 0207 525 1166. 

       

 

 

South Dock Marina Boatyard Proposal 

In response to consultation feedback and to meet 

the scheme’s requirements, we have made some 

significant changes to the proposals and invite you 

to view and have your say about the revised 

scheme at a public consultation event being held 

at Canada Water Library on Monday 19 

September 2016 from 5.30pm to 8.30pm. 

  

 

Venue Location 
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